RINGER LAW, PC. S

Delene J. Bullard

Legal Adminiscrative Assistant
Ringcrlcg:ll@gmai]‘com
December 9,2016

Gillette City Council
c/o James Carter Napier
Administration Office
City of Gillette

PO Box 3003

Gillette, WY 82717

RE: Re-appointment as prosecutor for the City of Gillette

Dear Council Members:

On Monday, June 20, 2011, the Gillette City Council appointed Ringer Law, P.C. as municipal prosecutor
for the City of Gillette. I have continued to enjoy this appointment over the last several years and consider
it an honor to work with the fine men and women of the Gillette Police Department and Municipal Court.
It is my hope that you will consider my reappointment for 2017. 1 am grateful for the opportunity to serve
as your city prosecutor. I respectfully request that Ringer Law, P.C. be reappointed as prosecutor for the
City of Gillette. 1 look forward to serving the City of Gillette in 2017.

Christopher R. Rin\ger_;

319 South Gillette Avenue, Suite 272
Gillette, Wyoming 82716
Phone: 307.682.2255 « Fax: 307.682.3577



